
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

16th April 2024  
  

 
Resignation – Caroline Bennett, Headteacher, Wisborough Green Primary School  

  
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  
  
I am contacting you to let you know that this will be my last term as Headteacher of Wisborough Green 
Primary School as I have submitted my resignation with effect from 31 August 2024.  
 
I have been honoured to serve in this role since September 2020, and I am extremely proud of the 
contributions I have made during my headship and the challenges that I have overcome. I have been 
privileged to work alongside a superb Leadership Team and supportive staff body during this time as well as 
an incredible PTA. However, it is now approaching the right time for me to move on to pastures new.  In 
particular, I would like to spend more time with my family in Cheshire and will soon be relocating and 
starting a new phase of my life.  
 
I am immensely proud of our school.  The vast majority of parents, carers and our wider community have 
provided consistent support, for which I remain extremely grateful.  Most importantly, I have enjoyed 
seeing many children develop and progress academically and emotionally during their time at Wisborough 
Green Primary School.  This is a unique privilege for any headteacher and one that has inspired and 
motivated me during my time here.  
 
Please be assured that I shall remain in post and be fully committed to Wisborough Green until my 
departure. I will continue to work alongside leaders, staff and governors to ensure that everything runs 
smoothly, including the transition to a new Headteacher. Mr Butcher-Collier, Chair of Governors, will keep 
you informed of the appointment process.  
 
The decision to announce my resignation is in keeping with my desire to always act with transparency, 
integrity and clarity.  This was not an easy decision, but I believe that I leave Wisborough Green on a strong 
footing.  The school can look to the future with optimism and confidence, and I wish everyone at 
Wisborough Green Primary School all the very best in the time ahead. It will always hold a special place in 
my heart.  
 
  
With very best wishes  
  

   
  

Caroline Bennett  

Headteacher  

  

 


